ACKNOWLEDGMENT

THANK YOU, DR. TURNER

Dr. George Turner has assumed responsibilities as Editor of
The Asbury Seminarian for the past three years while Dr. Harold
Kuhn has been away in post-doctoral studies. Dr. Turner has done a
commendable job and we want to express our warm appreciation.
Under his leadership, appropriate themes have been selected and
writers carefully chosen. The number of subscribers has increased
and the journal is now published quarterly instead of bi-annually.
Altogether, he has invested an immense amount of time and energy.

Thank you, Dr. Turner. God be with you in your labors in South
America, and as you go to Yale for sabbatical research.

Donald E. Demaray for the
Seminarian Committee
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